
THE WHITE HO USE 

WASHINGTON 

January 12, 1954 

Dear Amon: 

I am sending a letter to Amon, Jr., to invite him 
to one of the stag dinners I occa,_sionally give --
this one on March fourth. Only my conviction 
that you should not travel this far has kept me from 
inviting you long ago, or to this one along with 
young Amon. It is far more important that you 
take care of your health than be fooling around up 
here ~n Washington. But I just wanted you to 
know I was thinking of you. 

Incidentally, I am also asking Perry Bass to come 
along with Amon, Jr. 

With warm regard, 

Mr. Amon Carter 
Post Office Box 1036 
Fort Worth, Texas 

As ever, 


